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20 March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Ramadan 2023 

Ramadan, the ninth month of the Islamic calendar, begins on the evening of Wednesday 22 

March. We are aware that some of our students may be fasting on days when they are in school 

in the week before, and after the Easter break. We wish to support those students fasting and 

are offering the use of a sectioned area in the main hall where students can go during lunchtime 

if they feel uncomfortable spending this time in the canteen. This area will be supervised by a 

member of staff. 

We expect that any student who does use this area at lunchtime uses this time respectfully. We 

would ask that you discuss this with your child in advance and we reserve the right to withdraw 

this facility to any student who we feel does not respect the space or disrupts the time for others. 

Ramadan Kareem to all our students and the school community. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr W Graham 
Headteacher 
Maiden Erlegh School in Reading 

 
 
 
 
 
 


